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Upper 2 delve into the world of paranormal phenomena 

 

 

 

An enthusiastic Upper 2 delved into the world of paranormal phenomena at the Otley science 
fair this week. Their curiosity led them to explore the myths surrounding ghost hunting, aiming 
to distinguish fact from fiction through scientific investigations.  
 
Armed with critical thinking and research skills, the students engaged with experts who 
debunked common misconceptions about ghosts. The young investigators learned about the 
scientific methods employed to scrutinize paranormal claims, showcasing how evidence-based 
reasoning trumps superstition.  
 
The trip provided an invaluable opportunity for these budding scientists from Gateways to 
challenge preconceptions, fostering a deeper appreciation for the scientific method in 
distinguishing reality from the supernatural. The Upper 2 students returned to Gateways 
School armed with newfound knowledge, ready to apply their scientific prowess to future 
enquiries.  
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